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11th October 2016
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 5 & 6 Parents only internet safety talk – Thursday 13th October 6pm school hall.
On Thursday 13th October at 6pm our local PCSO Kevin Williams will be conducting an internet safety talk in our school hall for Parents/Carers only.

Due to the resources he will be using at this session CHILDREN WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO ATTEND.
The children will be visited in class by Kevin Williams on Monday 17th October for their own internet safety workshops. 

Yours sincerely

L Handel

Deputy Head Teacher 












